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LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF AVON 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

 

 

At a GoToMeeting meeting held on July 20, 2021, the Inland Wetlands Commission of the 

Town of Avon held a show cause hearing to determine whether a Cease and Desist Order, dated 

July 12, 2021, and filed in the Land Records for the Town of Avon at Volume 762, Pages 808-

813 concerning 425 Waterville Road should remain in effect. At this hearing, the Commission 

voted as follows: 

 

The Commission determined that there are sufficient grounds for this Order to remain in effect. 

 

This notice is posted on the Inland Wetlands Commission page on the Town of Avon website, 

per Executive Orders related to Covid issued by the Governor of the State of Connecticut.  

 

Copy of this notice is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk, Avon Town Hall. Dated at Avon 

this 21st day of July, 2021. 

 

 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

Clifford Thier, Chair 

Michael Beauchamp, Vice Chair 

 

 


